
State Development and Regional Industries Committee 

Erratum to Report No. 23, 57th Parliament – Animal Care and 
Protection Amendment Bill 2022 

The State Development and Regional Industries Committee (committee) would like to correct an error 
identified in Report No. 23, 57th Parliament – Animal Care and Protection Amendment Bill 2022, tabled on 
1 July 2022. 

On page 22 of the report, section 4.3.2 Four Paws Australia is incorrectly identified as an organisation 
which argued against a proposed ban on the use and ownership of prong collars, as proposed by the 
Animal Care and Protection Amendment Bill.  

The State Development and Regional Industries would like to make clear that Four Paws Australia supports 
the ban as proposed by the Bill. The organisation’s full position is set out in its submission which is 
published on the inquiry website at:  
http://documents.parliament.qld.gov.au/com/SDRIC-F506/ACPAB2022-D15B/submissions/00000896.pdf. 
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